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MEETING MINUTES 
 

CITY OF TEMPLE CITY AND  
TEMPLE CITY UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT  

STANDING COMMITTEE 
 

THURSDAY, JUNE 15, 2017 
3:00 P.M. 

 

 
TCUSD District Office 
Conference Room A 

9700 Las Tunas Drive, Temple City 
 
 

1.  CALL TO ORDER 
 

Board President Marston called the meeting to order at 3:05 p.m. at the 
TCUSD Conference Room A. 

 
2.  ROLL CALL 

 
Councilmember Nanette Fish 
Board Member Kenneth Knollenberg 
Board President Larry Marston 
City Manager Bryan Cook 
Superintendent Kathy Perini  
Chief Business Official Marianne Sarrail  
 
Councilmember Tom Chavez-Absent 
 

3.  APPROVAL OF MINUTES OF FEBRUARY 16, 2017 
 

Councilmember Fish moved to approve the minutes, seconded by 
Board Member Knollenberg. 

 
 
 



4.  DISCUSSION ITEMS 
 

A. PARTNERSHIP WITH LOCAL BUSINESSES FOR INTERNSHIP OPPORTUNITIES 
 

City Manager Cook, Superintendent Perini, and the standing 
committee members discussed different ways to help students find 
work/internship opportunities with local businesses. 
 

B. PAVEMENT ACTIVITIES ON TEMPLE CITY BOULEVARD 
 

City Manager Cook shared that City Council will consider award of 
public works contract for the Temple City Boulevard Highway Safety 
Improvement Project at their meeting on June 20.  Construction will 
start at the northern part of Temple City Boulevard and traffic lanes 
will remain open but there will be some disruption in traffic.  City 
Council will also consider award of another project but the City will 
keep the school district informed.  Pavement activities for the 
remainder of the year should not affect any other school area.  

 
5.  CLOSING COMMENTS/QUESTIONS (COMMITTEE MEMBERS) –  
 

Member Knollenberg thanked Councilmember Fish for her contribution 
to Grad Nite every year.  He also requested clarification on the social 
media being used at the City and District levels. 
 
Board President Marston requested a report from Chief Business Official 
Marianne regarding the joint facility agreement between the City and 
District.  
 

6.  PUBLIC COMMENTS – None. 
 

7.  SCHEDULE NEXT MEETING DATE 
 

The next Standing Committee meeting will be in the City Hall Council 
Conference Room.  Date and time to be determined. 

 
8.  ADJOURNMENT 

 
The meeting was adjourned at 3:34 p.m. 
 


